
CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS  
POLISH NATIONAL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 
 

320 High Street - Central Falls, RI 02863 
Website: HolyCrossChurchPncc.org 

Facebook: Holy Cross PNCC Central Falls RI 
401-722-5130 

Pastor: Fr. Sr. Rob Nemkovich 
 

SEPTEMBER 2018 BULLETIN 
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE:  SUNDAY MASS – 10:30 A.M. 
 

PARISH NEWS 

SEPT 18 – 6:30 PM PARCH COMMITTEE  
 

 

SCHEDULE OF REGULAR ACTIVITIES: 
 

 

SOCL Parents Organization    -  every 1st Sunday before Mass 
 

Parish Committee Meeting      -  as announced  
 

Ladies Adoration Society         -  every last Sunday 9:30 A.M. 
 

Ladies Society Pork Supper & Giant Raffle – October 20th at 
5:30 pm.  Tickets are now available – please join us and support 
our ladies’ society.  Prize donations welcome 

 
 

Pierogi Making for our POLISH KITCHEN is underway  
Please give us a hand or two! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

REMEMBER OUR POLISH KITCHEN & CRAFT FAIR 
Save the Date– November 17th  

 

Join Us For Dinner . . . 
 

BLESSED TRINITY’S POLISH FOOD FEST 
 

Oct. 26
th

 - 3:00 – 7:00 P.M. & Oct. 27
th

 - 11:00-2:30 P.M. 
 

Homemade Polish Food, American Kitchen, Sweet Shop, Homemade 
Breads and Goodies, and MORE!!!     Dine in or Take out. 

 

FUN AND FOOD FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! 

1340 Plymouth Avenue – Fall River, MA – Exit 7 off 195 East 
 

Extend an Invitation: if you know of anyone who does not 
belong to any church or who does not attend Mass, invite him/her 
or them to join us for worship here at Holy Cross.  Make some time 
to share the good news of Jesus Christ with someone this week.  
All are welcome! 

 

   



Scenes from our diocesan Acolyte & Youth retreats! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

September 23, 2018 is Spojnia Sunday and as part of the 
celebration, the PNU will sponsor a contest again this 

year.  This year’s contest will celebrate our 100% PNU 

families and aligns to the PNCC 2018 Future Direction 
“Year of the Family.”  Send us a family photo where 

everyone in the picture is a PNU member.  It can be any 

combination of your family and extended family, but the 

photo  must   contain  two  or  more   people  and   PNU  
members only.  Social membership counts as PNU membership.  Provide 

the full names for everyone shown in the photo and mail the photo to:  Kathy 

Nemkovich, 37 Winthrop St., Fall River, MA  02721, or email to 
kathynemkovich@gmail.com .  Deadline to receive photos is November 1, 

2018.  All photos will be entered into a drawing to win $250.  The drawing 

will be held in December at the PNU Board meeting.   

 

 

mailto:kathynemkovich@gmail.com

